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The K-7th Grade Car Line is open from 8:00 a.m. until 8:10 a.m. each morning. If you 

arrive after 8:10 a.m. you will need to park and sign your child in if they are unable to 

make it to their class by 8:15 a.m.  Please do not drop your child off in car line unless an 

employee is there to help them out of the car. Thank you! 

 

 

***The Extended Care Program is available before school beginning at 7 a.m. and in the 

afternoon up until 6 p.m.  The Academy office however, is open Monday through Friday 

between the hours of 8 a.m. – 4 p.m.  Our automated phone system will pick up your call 

when the office is closed.  

       Dial ext. 140 to reach the Preschool Extended Care Program and 

      Dial ext. 234 to reach the K-7 Grade Extended Care Program. 

***Attention Extended Care Parents: Please make sure to pack an extra snack for your 

child if they will be staying after school in our Extended Care Program. 

 

 

 We Are Collecting Box Tops! 
                                                                                           

Thousands of dollars in eligible BoxTop funds are 

thrown away each year. 

Clip Box Tops from hundreds of your favorite 

products and be sure to send  

in those Box Tops to your child’s teacher to make 

them count! Every 50 Box Tops 

equal $5.00 and that adds up fast! Start clipping 

today and support Gloria Dei  
        

Don’t forget you can earn them online 

too by visiting www.btfe.com. 

 

 

Pizza Lunch Program from Papa John’s 
 

The pizza lunch program begins Wednesday 8/30 – so make sure to get your order in by 

Friday 8/25! 

 

One order form per child must be turned in by Friday of each week for the following 

Wednesday’s lunch WITH payment in the form of cash or check. Please do not include 

payment for other things with the lunch payment.  Order forms can be found in both 

Academy offices, in classrooms for One through Four year olds, and RenWeb for K-7th 

graders. Any questions regarding the lunch program, please call the Academy office  at 

954-475-8584. 

http://www.btfe.com/

